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After nearly 20 years of dedicated leadership, Marcus Honeysett, founder and Executive Director of 

Living Leadership, has announced plans to pass on leadership of the organisation to a new leader and 

step into a new role of Founder & President. This transition marks an exciting moment in the life of 

the ministry, as Living Leadership begins its search for a new Chief Executive to lead the organisation 

into its next chapter of growth and impact. 

Living Leadership was born from a vision to support, encourage and equip Christian leaders and their 

spouses. What began as informal conversations with local church leaders has grown into a 

flourishing ministry that served over 450 leaders and spouses, representing more than 200 churches, 

in the 2023/24 financial year alone. 

Reflecting on this milestone, Marcus shared: 

"I am delighted and amazed at all we have seen the Lord do through Living Leadership in the first chapter 

of this ministry. It has been an immense privilege to lead the organisation to this point, and I believe there 

are many wonderful opportunities ahead. For some time, I have sensed that it is the right moment to pass 

the baton to a new leader who can take this organisation forward into all the Lord is preparing. I look 

forward to seeing who the Lord will raise up to lead the organisation into this new season and am excited 

to serve alongside them in my new role." 

The Trustee Board of Living Leadership is now actively seeking candidates for the Chief Executive 

role. Hugh Davies, Chair of the Board, commented: 

"We are committed to finding the right person to take on the role of Chief Executive. This leader will build 

on the strong foundation Marcus has laid, helping Living Leadership grow and develop for years to come. If 

you share our passion for encouraging leaders and spouses in joyful faith and faithful service, and if you 

have the relevant leadership skills and experience, we’d love to hear from you." 

Living Leadership invites those who share its vision for encouraging and equipping Christian leaders 

and spouses to consider this opportunity or share it within their networks. Further details about the 

role and how to apply can be found on the Living Leadership website 

(www,livingleadership.org/jobs). 

As this transition unfolds, the organisation also would welcome prayers for wisdom, clarity, and 

guidance for all involved in this season of change. 
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